
 

 
 
September 4, 2025 
 
Public Service Announcement:  
 

Millbrook Water Main Break 
 
 
 
Please be advised there is a water main break serving Millbrook residents.  
 
Crews are working to restore services.  
 
There is no water available at this time.  
 
Ongoing updates will be provided.  
 
A boil water advisory is in place.  
 
We thank you for your patience. 
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For more information please contact: Brigid Ayotte 
Communications Officer, Township of Cavan Monaghan 

705-930-0197 


